
application
寄件人： lucy.tsai

蔡文君

2006/05/17 02:04 PM

收件人： Generic Office of Engineering Technology 
<oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov>

副本抄送：
主旨： Re:FCC Equipment Authorization System

Dear Mr. Andrew Leimer,

By confirming with applicant and Intel, the chip manufacturer, about the 
operating frequency in UNII band, 5.8GHz does has been covered though it 
hasn't been specified in the operational description.
Besides, please be noted that based on applicant's request, the product 
name would like to be revised to "tablet PC", therefore, we have revised 
and uploaded all reports, including UNII, DTS and SAR reports. 
Thank you.

Best Regards,

Antony Yao
Generic Office of Engineering Technology <oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov>

Generic Office of 
Engineering 
Technology 
<oetech@fccsun27w.fc
c.gov>
2006/05/16 11:49 PM

收件人： application@tw.ccsemc.com
副本抄送：

主旨： FCC Equipment Authorization System

To:   Antony Yao, Compliance Certification Services Inc.
From:   Andrew Leimer

  Andrew.Leimer@fcc.gov
  FCC Application Processing Branch

Re:   FCC ID HFSTA6WM3945ABG
Applicant:      Quanta 
Computer Inc
Correspondence Reference Number:  30901
731 Confirmation Number:    EA504219

1) Op desc says 5.2 GHz band only, however EMC and SAR reports show 5.8 GHz 
band - please explain and/or revise filing

2) further to #1, please advise requested Form731 power, freq, etc for 5.8 
GHz band, if applicable

3) FYI-only no response requested: please notify SAR testlab that future 
filings may request testing in accordance with 802.11abg procedures 
distributed at May 2005 TCB/testlab/manuf. info-meeting - please contact 
OET/Lab to obtain document if needed.



The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue 
on the above referenced application.  Failure to provide the requested 
information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in 
application dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to section 1.1108.

DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the Reply button.  In order for your 
response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via 
the Internet at www.fcc.gov, Electronic Filing, OET Equipment Authorization 
Electronic Filing.  If the response is submitted through Add Attachments, 
in order to expedite processing, a message which informs the processing 
staff that a new exhibit has been submitted must also be submitted via 
Submit Correspondence.  Also, please note that partial responses increase 
processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed 
to the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.


